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This Week 

The Focus Text ‘I’m (almost) Always Kind’ by Anna Milbourne, helped us to think about why being kind 

is so important, although sometimes it can be difficult. The children are learning to try and look at things 

from other people’s points of view as when you do, kindness can spread all around.  

We had a visit from the gorgeous baby Orla, Miss Bolton’s Niece, as part of our R.E Topic, ‘I am special’. 

We talked about how we all begin as babies and then grow and develop. Perhaps you could discuss with 

your child what they are looking forward to doing as they grow up. What is God’s plan for them?  We 

also discussed why names are important. If you have an interesting story about why you chose your 

child’s name, please let us know via Evidence Me so we can share those stories with the class.  

Phonics 

This week’s sounds are:  

  

 

ck - a camel and a kid - the camel stood by the kid. 

e – elephant - around the head and down the trunk. 

u – umbrella - under the umbrella and down to the tip. 

r – runner - down her body, up over the arm. 

Maths 

 

This week’s Number was : 4 

 Maths Home Challenge:  

Use a set of 4 objects, such 

as marbles or pebbles, hide 

some or all of them under a 

cup. Ask your child to say 

how many they see when 

you remove the cup, 

without counting. This is 

called subitising.  

Reminders 

Please send back your child’s snowman picture, with the form it was stuck to filled in, if you would like to 

order these as a Christmas card. They need to be back in school by Monday 14th October at the latest.   

For next week…… 

We are looking at the changing Seasons and signs of Autumn. Please send in any 

conkers you happen to spot when you are out and about or any other collections of 

natural objects you would like to share with the class.  

Many thanks for all your Harvest Gifts last week. Some of these will be distributed as part of our 

school Food Bank. They will all be gratefully received.  

 


